STATE OF INDIANA)

                               SS)

COUNTY OF CLAY)

David Parr, President of the Clay County Commissioners, called the September 27, 2004 Special Meeting of the Clay County Commissioners to order at 9:30 A. M.  Mr. Parr announced that the purpose of the meeting was to consider the contract for new software in the Auditor and Treasurer’s offices.  Those present included Commissioner Daryl Andrews, Commissioner Harold Knox, Commissioner David Parr, Eric Somheil, Attorney for the County Executive, and Joseph M. Dierdorf, Auditor of Clay County who made a record of the proceedings to wit:

IN THE MATTER OF THE SOFTWARE FOR THE AUDITOR AND TREASURER’S OFFICES
Auditor Dierdorf presented the background of the project to replace the software and hardware for the accounting, payroll, and tax billing software.  He explained that the current software had been in place since 1988 and had caused severe problems during the last tax billing.  The Auditor’s and Treasurer’s offices had spent the last year evaluating all possible solutions and had settled on the Low proposal being considered today.  Jack Withers, Clay County Treasurer, added that the tax bills for spring 2005 were intended to be run from the new system.
Mr. Knox moved to approve the agreement.  Mr. Andrews seconded the motion.  Motion passed 3-0.

I IN THE MATTER OF ADJOURNMENT

Mr. Andrews moved to adjourn the meeting.  Mr. Knox seconded the motion.  Motion passed 3-0.
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